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Dear Middle School Student, 

If you are in the 6th, 7th, or 8th grade, then we want you. The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office 

Police Athletic League is looking for new recruits for the Sheriff’s Cadet Program. 

All members of the Cadet program meet every Monday evening from 6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m., at the 

Youth Services Building, located at 1151 E. 28th St., at the Sanford Airport. 

As a Sheriff’s Cadet, you will be trained in what Law Enforcement Officer’s see and do on a daily 

basis, go camping, tour the Seminole County Sheriff’s Office facilities (jail, tech services, 

communication center, K-9 demonstrations, range and water, and many more), learn life skills, 

perform community service, be involved throughout the community during fund raising activities, 

and for the most part, be a part of the Seminole County Sheriff’s Office, an organization that is 

highly respected, not only in Seminole County, but throughout the country. 

As you progress to the 9th grade, you then will become a Seminole County Sheriff’s Office 

Explorer (Youth Deputy). As an Explorer, you will further your education in Law Enforcement, 

continue to attend and compete in competitions, along with being allowed to " Ride Along " with 

Deputy Sheriff’s while on patrol. 

As a member of the Seminole County Sheriff’s Office Cadet Program, your world will be opened 

by numerous activities available through the Police Athletic League. 

For further information on the Seminole County Sheriff’s Office Sheriff’s Cadet Program, contact 

Deputy Sheriff Crystal Kirkland at 407-448-0054.  

I look forward to seeing you at the next meeting. 

  

Thank You, 

 

Deputy Crystal Kirkland, Cadet Advisor 


